
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 
 

MATAINAVUSO BRIDGE TO UNDERGO REPAIR WORKS FROM 
OCTOBER 1ST  
 
Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public, especially travellers along 

Matainavuso Bridge in Tailevu that the bridge will be undergoing repair works.  

As a consequence, traffic will be diverted to the adjacent road from 1st October 2018 and all 

works is anticipated to be completed in January 2019, weather permitting.  

Works involve removal and reinstatement of the bridge deck. Motorists are advised to exercise 

caution when traveling through the detour route. 

We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 

5720. 
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